Todd A. Amspoker
Susan M. Basham
Knsten M. R. Blabey
Shannon D. Boyd

PrICE, POSTEL & PARMA LLP

Counsellors at Law

Timothy E. Metzinger
Shereef Moharram
Craig A. Parton
Kenneth J. Pontifex

Timothy M. Cary 200 East Carrillo Street, Suite 400 Douglas D. Rossi
Melissa J. Fassett Santa Barbara, CA 93101-2190 Peter D. Slaughter
Jan M. Fisher David W. Van Homne
Arthur R. Gaudi Mailing Address: P.O. Box 99 C.E. Chip Wullbrandt
Cameron Goodman Ryan D. Zick
Christopher E. Haskell Santa Barbara, CA 93102-0099 Sam Zodeh
James H. Hurley, Jr.
Eric P. Hvolbgll www.ppplaw.com
Drew Maley CAMERON PARX OFFICE
Mark S. Manion. Ph (805) 962-0011 Fax (805) 965-3978 3330 Cameron Park Drive, Suite 100
Steven K. McGuire Cameron Park, CA 95689-7652
Ermail: cg@ppplaw.com Ph (805) 962-0011
. Fax (805) 965-3978
Our File Number:
12611-22
November 4, 2018
VIA HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Jerry F. Czuleger

Office of the County Counsel
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: Montecito Fire Protection District Ordinance No. 2018-01
Dear Mr. Czuleger:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter for the Clerk of the Board regarding the ratification of
Ordinance No. 2018-01 adopted by the Montecito Fire Protection District (“District”) on October
29, 2018. This is the same procedure we followed in 2016 for the District’s adoption of
“building standards relating to fire and panic safety” that was more stringent than those
contained in the 2013 California Building Code and the 2013 California Residential Code.

As you may recall, the County Board of Supervisors’ action on the District’s ordinance is
mandated by Health and Safety Code section 13869.7(c). As we have done previously, I am
forwarding our letter to the Board of Supervisors directly to you for processing by the County as
appropriate. I hope this meets with your approval.

In addition, following the Board’s ratification of the Fire District’s ordinance, Section
13869.7(c) requires that the County forward a copy of the District’s ordinance to the Department
of Housing and Community Development.
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Thank you for your assistance and please contact me at your convenience if you have any
questions or concermns.

Very truly yours,

A

Cameron Goodman
For PRICE, POSTEL & PARMA LLP

Enclosures

ce: Montecito Fire Protection District



